
PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
The Spotswood Board of Education, at its April 5th, Board meeting, swore in its 
newest member, William (Bill) Loschiavo.  Bill replaces former Board member 
Jeff Cote who submitted his resignation on March 6th.  A job promotion will 
require Jeff and his family to move to Massachusetts.  The Board chose Bill for the 
vacant position from among three well qualified candidates.   

 
Bill has been employed by L’Oreal USA in Clark for the 
past four years and is currently the Director of Contract 
Manufacturing.  He holds a BS in Civil Engineering from 
Rutgers University.  Originally from Staten Island, Bill 
and his wife Kimberly have made Spotswood their home 
for the past 10 years.  They are the proud parents of three 
boys, two who are currently attending Schoenly School. 

 
Already an active member of the community, Bill coaches two of his son’s 
baseball and soccer teams and is also a board member of the Spotswood Soccer 
Club.  “As my children are growing within this community, it is my duty to make 
sure that our town is headed in the right direction for their education,” stated Bill 
as one of the many reasons he wanted to become a member of the Board. 
 
Bill will serve the remainder of the vacated term.  He will then be required to run 
again in April of 2012 for the open three year seat should he want to continue to 
serve as a Board member. 
 
“The Board is pleased that Bill has become a member of our team.” stated Board 
President Donna Faulkenberry.  “He has an impressive resume and skill set.  He 
has also shown his commitment to volunteer work through his activities with the 
Spotswood Youth Baseball and Soccer organizations.  We look forward to working 
with him in the coming year as we continue to strive to improve our school 
district.” 


